DALLAS ROAD KIDS’ CLUB







September 2023 Registration


We are now taking bookings for places at the club for next year. In order to register your child for a place from September 2023 please complete and return the form indicating which days you require and what date you wish to start. 

Places at the club are limited to 60 per day and will be allocated strictly on a first come first served basis. A waiting list will be introduced if demand exceeds 60 places on any days. The club was full on a number of days this year so you are advised to register as early as possible to avoid disappointment. 

Also, we have our EYFS handbook which details how we provide care for children in the foundation stage and outlines what a typical day might involve for your child. In order to help us to provide individual care for your child, we have also enclosed an ‘All about me’ booklet which can be filled in by you and your child and returned with your registration.

If you require childcare during the settling in period, a separate booking form can be obtained as soon as we know any start dates. Once we have received your completed registration form, we will be able to send you any playscheme newsletter and booking forms should you require childcare during any holidays via email.

Thank you for your interest, and we hope that both you and your child will enjoy our services throughout their time at Primary school. If you would like any further details, would like to visit the club or have any particular needs or concerns, please feel free to contact us. 

Many Thanks,


Joe Wilcock
Manager





Dallas Road Kids’ club is a company limited by guarantee. Registered in England number 7269571.
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